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Reagan Walker

From: Lake Worth Drainage District <info@lwdd.net>
Sent: Saturday, August 29, 2015 10:38 AM
To: Reagan Walker
Subject: LWDD - Tropical Storm Erika Update No. 5

 

Tropical Storm Erika Update No. 5 

You are receiving this email because you have expressed an interest or are the designated community 
flood control/drainage entity.  

 

According to the National Weather Service, Erika has dissipated as a tropical 
cyclone. Tropical storm watches/warnings have been discontinued.  
  
The District's canal elevations have been lowered and are at appropriate levels to 
accommodate forecasted rainfall.  
  
Communities within the boundaries of the Lake Worth Drainage District should 
begin closing any discharge control structures (weirs).  All structures should be 
closed no later than 5:00 p.m. today, Saturday, August 29.  
   
The District continues to monitor the storm system and will provide additional 
notifications as needed. For the most recent advisories on Erika, visit the National 
Hurricane Center website at www.nhc.noaa.gov. Visit the District's website at 
www.lwdd.net for additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
Lake Worth Drainage District 
561-498-5363 
info@lwdd.net 

 

This message is only for those property owners within the boundary of the Lake Worth Drainage District. 
In general, the District boundary is Okeechobee Blvd. south to the Hillsboro Canal (or Broward County 
line) and from State Road 7 to I-95.  
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